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January 17, 2023 
 
 
 
Invitation for Public Comment on Revised Maintenance Repair Charges  
 
To EBRPHA Residents and Interested Parties: 
 
 East Baton Rouge Parish Housing Authority invites EBRPHA residents and other 
interested parties to submit comments on its revised Maintenance Repair Charges for 
consideration prior to its adoption. The proposed charges are available for review or copy 
at 4731 North Boulevard, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, or at any management office. You may 
request an electronic copy of the charges at nhuval@ebrpha.org, or visit our website at 
ebrpha.org.  
 

Public Comments should be submitted by 5:00 PM on February 17, 
2023. 
 
 All written comments should be submitted so that they arrive at the EBRPHA 
Administrative Offices no later than 5:00 PM on February 17, 2023. Comments should be 
mailed or hand delivered to: 
 
 Ivra Amacker 
 Vice President of Affordable Housing 

East Baton Rouge Parish Housing Authority 
4731 North Blvd. 
Baton Rouge, LA 70806 

 
 A public hearing regarding the proposed plan will be held at 5:00 PM on Thursday, 
February 16, 2023 at 4731 North Blvd, Baton Rouge. Written and oral comments on the 
revised Maintenance Repair Charges will be accepted then. 
 
 Please direct any questions regarding the revised Maintenance Repair Charges 
process to Director of Compliance, Nicole Huval, at (225) 923-8143. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ivra Amacker 

Vice President of Affordable Housing 
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